RHRA - Team Wear Policy

We are happy to continue our new partnership with Hometown Rivalry to supply all of our team wear.
All items can be viewed on-line at www.hometownrivalry.com, purchased online and shipped directly to
your home. Visit their site, click on ‘shop teams’ and select Richmond Hill Ringette. You will see different
collections for Players, Bench Staff and Fans.

Players on all U12, U14, U16 and U19 teams, are to dress in official RHRA team wear when at arenas.
We look to all head coaches and managers to enforce this to ensure a unified look for players and bench
staff as they represent the RHRA at games and tournaments.

For all games and tournaments, we expect players to wear:

e RHRA ‘Player’s’ Black Jacket

e RHRA ‘Player’s’ Warm Up Top — choice of either blue cotton hoodie or t-shirts/dry-fit shirts

e RHRA ‘Players’ Warm Up Pants — branded black leggings or sweatpants, or generic black pants with
minimal brand logos are allowed

e Game Pants - Hometown Rivalry has secured a deal with MossPro for RHRA game pants. They offer a
superior quality material that will last longer than our previous suppliers. U19 players are exempt
with plain black game pants.

For all games and tournaments, we expect all bench staff to wear:
e RHRA ‘Bench Staff’ Black or Blue Jacket (must have the Richmond Hill Logo)
¢ RHRA ‘Bench Staff’ Top — optional with a hoodie or 1/2 zip versions.

For Fans, we want you to be able to show your Richmond Hill Lightning pride all the time. Check the RHRA
Fans section for special products and attire available for purchase!

No team should produce their own team outfitting without approval from the Board of Directors

NOTES:
e Shipping is free for orders over $200. Multiple families can group an order if desired.
e Virtual booking shopping sessions are available as well.
e If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to Hometown Rivalry.
e Product is produced once ordered. No refunds or exchanges are permitted on any product
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